
 

Baby it’s cold outside. 

 

Just like that, Christmas has come and gone, as has new year and we find 

ourselves moving full steam ahead into 2018 already. Despite this, we still have a 

couple of months to go until we can fully say goodbye to Winter and welcome 

Spring. In these cold times keeping warm at home is essential. One of the biggest 

reasons for heat loss in the home are the front and back doors. To check if your 

doors are well insulated, stand outside when it’s dark and shine a torch around the 

edges of the door. If light can be seen seeping in, then we’d suggest foam draught 

excluders to prevent the bitter cold getting through. We have been supplying foam 

to the building and construction industry for years which has earned us an 

exceptional reputation for keeping buildings warm.  

 

 

 

Warm Home, Cool Bills 

 Warm your home, cool your bills More than 40% of all the heat lost in an 

average home is through the loft space and walls 

 270-300mm (10.5inches)s of loft insulation can save up to 15% of a home’s 

heating costs 

 Up to 20% heat loss is through doors and windows 

 Up to 20% of all heat loss in the home is through ventilation and draught 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Featured Product 

  

ZouchSeal 90 is a semi open cell PVC foam with a very low density and a 

low force to compress. The special design of this tape allows a quick 

application without problems. ZouchSeal 90 is designed to create a 

watertight seal with a minimal amount of force. This ability allows it to 

conform easily to rough or irregular surfaces. It is also ideal for sealing thin 

gauge metals or plastics which could deform easily under greater pressures. 

To create an adequate seal, the foam must be compressed a minimum of 

30% in the final joint. Once in place, the foam will be able to handle normal 

joint movement due to thermal expansion or environmental forces. The 

ZOUCHseal product line is predominantly used for doors, walls and windows 

as an air, dust or draught seal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Good luck for 2018 

Here at Zouch HQ, we have started the year strongly with hardly a moment to 

catch our breath. With major projects we are yet to announce and new projects just 

around the corner we can say with confidence that 2018 is going to be an amazing 

year for us. We’d like to wish all our clients, partners and friends the best of luck for 

the next 12 months and we hope you enjoy the updates and insights we’ll be 

sharing moving forward. For any Foam, Tape or sealing solution please do not 

hesitate to get in touch and we’re confident that after speaking to us you’ll trust us 

with whatever challenge you have ahead. 

 

 


